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Message from the Guest Editor

The incidence of diabetes has risen markedly in the past
several decades and the complications associated with
diabetes are the leading cause of blindness in the working
age adults.

Impaired corneal innervation and development of
retinopathy in diabetes are important indicators of
diabetic neuropathy. Early diagnosis of neuropathy is very
important for evaluation of risks and therapeutic
management and efforts for the preservation of visual
function are our main goal.

This special issue is intended to focus on describing the
most recent findings on impaired corneal innervation and
retinal changes in diabetic patients, investigations on
mechanisms of neuronal cell death and findings in
theraputical apporaches for diabetic kerato- and
retinopathy.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Addressing the environmental and public health
challenges requires engagement and collaboration among
clinicians and public health researchers. Discovery and
advances in this  research field play a critical role in
providing a scientific basis for decision-making toward
control and prevention of human diseases, especially the
illnesses that are induced from environmental exposure to
health hazards. IJERPH provides a forum for discussion of
discoveries and knowledge in these multidisciplinary fields.
Please consider publishing your research in this high
quality, peer-reviewed, open access journal.
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